February 10, 2025

Dear Coaches and Skaters:

Fountain Valley Skating Center invites you to attend our Southern
California InterClub AARS contest on Sunday, March 9, 2025. Due to the
time change on this date, doors will open at §:30gm and the first event
will begin at Z00gm. *Subject to change pending the number of entries.

Events will include Beginner and New Skater dance events, and Beginner
Creative which will be run per SoCal guidelines with no amateur card
required. All AARS dance and show events will be offered. Skaters will only
be able to participate in 1 solo dance event and 1 solo creative event. An
AARS amateur card is required for the AARS events or you may pay a one
day fee of $10 per skater.

Contest fees are as follows:
Each Event $20

Programs $3

Spectator Fees $5

Entries due Monday, February 24th and fees by Thursday, February 27th.

Please mail checks to:
Fountain Valley Skating Center
9105 Recreation Circle, Fountain Valley, CA 92708

For inquiries, contact Chris: CalCoach@aol.com [ 714-376-8894.
Thank you,

Club President



